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Best Wishes
for the Holidary Season!

Dear Ken & Barb,

Hello to you from all of us here at the
Hare Silk camp. We just wanted to thank you once more for come-
ing to say hi at our last date in Minneapolis and for the best
Bar-B-Q-Sauce in the world! We have astounded our mneighbors by
Q-ing outside with snow on the ground, they don't know what they're
missing. We are enjoying our time off and are currently in pre-
production for the third record, it's gonna be a hot one!

Hope the holidays are good to you both.

Your Fans,

Todd, Marylynn
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